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RE Duke increase of 14%   how outrageous in this time of national crisis. I can barely pay my bill as it is so high.
decrease the number of top paid execs on the payroll for real savings in this time of emergency- with high
unemployment
 this is certainly another nail in the coffin for millions of customers. 
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